

March 25, 2015

David S. Kim The Bascom Group, LLC 26 Corporate Park Drive, Ste. 200 Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear Mr. David Kim:

On behalf of the Special Olympics World Games Host Town Committee for the City of Mission Viejo, thank you for your generous contribution of As you are aware, the World Games will be the largest sporting event in Los Angeles since the 1984 Olympics. It will also require many volunteers, partners, and financial supporters to make this event not only a success, but also a memorable experience for all of the athletes.

The City of Mission Viejo is excited to welcome two delegations to our community consisting of 172 athletes from Indonesia and Spain. One major obstacle for us was to find lodging for all of these athletes. Your contribution aided us in securing two dorms at Soka University where the athletes will be living during their stay in Orange County. We would not have been able to host these delegations without your support.

As July quickly approaches, we look forward to keeping you informed on our progress and invite you to participate in the activities. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at 949-470-3016 or at mnix@cityofmissionviejo.org.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Respectfully

Mark Nix

Host Town Chair

City of Mission Viejo

2015 Special Olympics World Games – 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation ID # 45-2853870

